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First	odessa	christian	academy

Dear	FOCA	Parents,	The	FOCA	School	Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.	This	was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details
regarding	your	student	will	be	provided	later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	Dear	FOCA	Parents,	The	FOCA	School	Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of
this	school	year.	This	was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details	regarding	your	student	will	be	provided	later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	Dear	FOCA	Parents,
The	FOCA	School	Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.	This	was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details	regarding	your	student
will	be	provided	later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	Dear	FOCA	Parents,	The	FOCA	School	Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.	This
was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details	regarding	your	student	will	be	provided	later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	Dear	FOCA	Parents,	The	FOCA	School
Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.	This	was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details	regarding	your	student	will	be	provided
later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	We’ve	detected	that	JavaScript	is	disabled	in	this	browser.	Please	enable	JavaScript	or	switch	to	a	supported	browser	to	continue	using	x.com.	You	can	see	a	list	of	supported	browsers	in	our	Help	Center.	Help	Center	Dear
FOCA	Parents,	The	FOCA	School	Board	and	the	Deacon	Body	of	First	Odessa	have	unanimously	decided	to	discontinue	the	First	Odessa	Christian	Academy	ministry	at	the	end	of	this	school	year.	This	was	a	difficult	decision,	but	the	school	is	no	longer	a	financially	feasible	ministry	of	the	church.	More	information	about	how	to	obtain	details	regarding
your	student	will	be	provided	later	today.	Thank	you	for	your	support,	and	we	are	praying	for	a	smooth	transition	for	everyone	involved.	FOCA	School	Board	Loading...


